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Competition «1 idea, 1 film, 1 minute»

The Institut francais du Laos is organizing a competition of films made on smartphone titled «1
idea, 1 film, 1 minute» from November 9-26, 2018. The result of the competition will be
announced on November 30, at the closing of the «Digital Days» (28 au 30 novembre).

The patron of the competition and president of the jury is Mattie Do, famous Lao filmmaker. A jury
made of cultural personalities will elect the winners of the competition on 30/11/2018.

Registration

Applications
This competition is open to all residents of Laos, aged 15 and above.

Accepted formats are: .MP4 or .MOYV, 200Mo max. Candidates will have to send their films by
electronic media to IFL before 26/11/18 at 5pm.

Competitors are solely and entirely responsible for the content of the films; as such, they declare to
have obtained the prior authorization of any third person whose image or name would appear in the
films, and not to incorporate sequences already made.

They undertake not to send files containing viruses.

It is possible to use an artist’s pseudonym which will be used in the event of official selection of the
film; however, the identity of the competitor will be indicated in the form (surname, first name, date
of birth, postal address, email, telephone number); these data will remain confidential.

Artistic aspect
Competitors can shoot with a mobile phone or tablet. They can also use accessories such as a
microphone, a stabilizer, filters, etc.

The duration of the film must not exceed 1 minute, credit titles included.

The theme is free. However, subjects such of a political, pornographic, hateful nature, advertising
nature or in more general way, offensive to public order and good morals, are not allowed.

All audiovisual forms are accepted: fiction, documentary, and of course all genres: romantic,
science fiction, comedy, action... but also stop motion, time lapse...



It is possible to add special effects to the editing.
No brand should appear clearly on the screen.

Competitors may use music in their film, making sure that it is copyright free. Competitors can
register as many movies as they wish. However, only one film per director may be selected in
competition. When registering movies, competitors will use the same username and email.

Subtitles
Competitors are invited to make films with little or no dialogue to avoid the problem of subtitling.
Subtitles are otherwise accepted in French or English.

Official Selection

The official selection will be announced on the Institut francais du Laos website on November 29,
2018. The winners will be contacted individually for the award ceremony on November 30, 2018.
All candidates will be able to attend the ceremony on November 30, 2013.

The films of the official selection will be visible on the IFL website and Facebook page, from early

December 2018, as well as on the big screen during the awards ceremony to be held on November
30, 2018.

For any question or information about the competition, please contact: culture@if-laos.org




